
Good Afternoon Evergreen Families,

Here are several notes for your attention: 

Reminder - Allendale Winter Art Show Kicks off Tonight
Join us at the Winter Art Show opening reception tonight, December 5th from 5:30-7:00 PM at the 
Ceglarek Fine Arts Center (CFAC) Art Gallery Lobby. During the reception, we will provide live music, art 
activities, and refreshments for all who attend. If you cannot make the opening reception, please take 
the time to stop by the CFAC between December 5th - December 16th to view your student’s artwork 
and the work of our other exceptional artists. Selected student artworks from each school will be 
represented. 

Poppin’ Popcorn - Sale Ends Tonight
Allendale Elementary PTO’s Poppin’ Popcorn Fundraiser has 12 hours remaining before it closes its’ link. 
  The fundraiser will end tonight, December 5th, at midnight.  As of this past Friday, our K-5 total profit 
was over $14,000, which puts us on track to meet last year’s totals.  This has been a great fundraiser for 
the PTO and they appreciate all of the support you have shown them over the years! 

AHS Rotary Interact Parents' Night Out Event
The AHS Rotary Club will be putting on a Parents' Night Out event coming up on Friday, Dec. 9 from 6:00
pm - 8:30 pm in the Evergreen Elementary cafeteria and gym.  Please see the attached flyer for more 
information!  

Evergreen and Oakwood Holiday Spirit Week
Next week, December 12-16, the 1st through 5th-grade students of APS will participate in our annual 
Holiday Spirit Week.  Each day will have its' own theme, ending with our Polar Express Day on Friday.  
Please take a minute to look over the attached theme day schedule for our Evergreen and Oakwood 
students.  

Holiday Break
Allendale Public Schools’ last day of school before our holiday break is Friday, December 16.  We will 
have a full day of school on the 16th then will start classes back up on Tuesday, January 3.  We wish you 
a fabulous Christmas and Holiday season.  

Miles of Smiles Mobile Dental Unit
Miles of Smiles (MOS) mobile dental unit is scheduled to be in Ottawa County Schools during the 2022-
2023 school year. The mobile dental unit provides free, preventive, and restorative dental services for 
financially-qualifying children.  Unfortunately, MOS will not be visiting Allendale this year. However, if 
you are interested in accessing the dental services, you are able to do so through the following link:  
Miles of Smiles Mobile Dental Unit

Respectfully,

Doug Bol, Principal
Evergreen Elementary

https://ottawacounty.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_1Bb8bIIo9ZdqI2W
https://ottawacounty.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_1Bb8bIIo9ZdqI2W

